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Pacific Power Source, Inc. (PPS) has the health and safety of our customers, 
employees, and our environment at the forefront of every product design. PPS strives to 
comply with all governmental regulations, in addition to PPS internal standards, with 
respect to the operational, environmental, health and safety aspects of our products. 
 
PPS has issued the following statement about RoHS2 Compliance: 
 
EU RoHS, the European Union Restriction of Hazardous Substances Directive 
(Directive 2011/65/EU, or “RoHS 2”), restricts the use of certain hazardous substances 
in electrical or electronic equipment. The Directive was amended by Directive 
2015/863/EU, which increased the list of restricted substances from six to ten (the 
amended version continues to be called “RoHS 2” or “RoHS 2, as amended”). 
 
The EU RoHS Directive may be found here: 
https://ec.europa.eu/environment/waste/rohs_eee/index_en.htm 
 
Product Declarations related to EU RoHS (Restriction of Hazardous Substances) 
Directive (Directive 2011/65/EU), as amended. In accordance with Article 4(1) of the 
RoHS directive for a specific Model or Part Number are available upon request. 
 
Pacific Power Source believes that the information it provides is accurate. The 
provided information is based upon data obtained from ongoing due diligence 
concerning goods and materials provided by third party suppliers. Pacific Power 
Source provides such information “AS IS”, without any express or implied warranty of 
any kind. Pacific Power Source reserves the right to update and modify this statement, 
as it believes necessary or appropriate. 
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